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ATLANTA BUREAU

JEFF PRUGH

July 14, 1980

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12, Old Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

My apologies for not replying to your June 7
letter sooner. It seems as if I have been encamped
in Miami and Key West for so many weeks that my
friends may soon mistake me for a Cuban refugee.

Anyway, it was good to receive your communique,
but also disturbing to read of all those potential
dangers.

I remain convinced that a story does exist
for us at some future date about all these odd
coincidences and happenings that seem to fall
through the cracks and never see the light of day
in the national news media,

I only wish that your picturesque little com-
munity of Frederick could be my base of operations
for a week or two, so I could piece together some
or all of the shards and fragments that you have
labored so diligently to uncover--and weave them
into a highly readable and important story.

Please do stay in touch. There's a scant
chance I'1l be in the Washington area during my
vacation in late August, so perhaps 1 can stop by
then,

Again, thanks for continuing to think of me,
Harold, and please convey my very best to Lil.

Kindest regards,

N

Jeff Prugh
Atlanta Bureau Chief
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